
Jackson State -- the 233rd chapter

On October 30, 2020, the Blue and White Tassel chapter of Mortar Board will be
installed at Jackson State University. It will be Mortar Board’s first online
installation. The JSU advisory team has been working nonstop to secure
nominations and select 35 in the inaugural class. You can view the event as it’s
happening on JSUTV Live via Facebook. The program begins at 1 p.m. Eastern.
National President Gail Harrison Corvette, Trustee Jan Farrington, and CEO Jane
Hamblin will be the installing officers.

http://mortarboard.org/About/NationalLeadership/
https://pubs.royle.com/publication/?i=676155


Honor Your Mentor – Fall Fundraising Campaign

Are you the type who likes to multi-task? This fall, Mortar Board will ask for your
help with two important efforts and you can accomplish both at the same time. 

We are launching a major campaign to Honor Your Mentor. The relationship
between a mentor and mentee is one that promotes success, scholarship,
leadership, diversity and thus truly represents the Ideals of Mortar
Board. Recognize those who were important to your success with a contribution to
Mortar Board.

Make a gift to Mortar Board in your mentor’s honor today, and at the same time
support our Society. What an opportunity for multi-taskers! You can find more
information and make a donation here.

Your mentor need not be a Mortar Board for you to honor them!

Mortar Board Search for New Executive Director

Mortar Board, Inc. is seeking a new executive director, as our current executive director
who has served Mortar Board for more than a decade, plans to retire. We seek an
engaging, dynamic, member-focused executive to lead our Society through the early
years of our second century. Please go to the Mortar Board website for the position
description and information about applying. Please share information about this
opportunity with your networks!

Click the image for the full job description
To apply go to: https://form.jotform.com/mortarboard/executive-director

Social Hour for MBAA

Are you weary of the coronavirus restrictions? How are you hanging in
there? Members of Mortar Board Alumni Association are invited to attend

https://mortarboard.abilafundraisingonline.com/give
https://form.jotform.com/mortarboard/executive-director
https://www.mortarboard.org/Alumni/MBAA/


a Social Hour on November 18 from 7 to 8 p.m. In addition to social time
with alums around the country (and the globe), you will have the
opportunity to be led in a brief discussion about the topic of resilience.
The discussion will be guided by Illya Thomas, (Purdue University,
1991). Registration is required to receive the Zoom link, and we will pass
the hat for voluntary contributions to Mortar Board.

Blossom Express

In this time of COVID-19 restrictions, collegiate chapters might not be
celebrating graduations the usual way. Since onsite flower sales are out
at least for a while, Blossom Express has a program to send graduation
bears to individual graduates. Blossom Express is Mortar Board's
preferred flower vendor.

Mortar Board | 614.488.4094 | mortarboard@mortarboard.org | mortarboard.org
Update Member Information
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https://www.linkedin.com/in/illya-thomas-8a773a/
mailto:mortarboard@mortarboard.org
http://mortarboard.org
http://mortarboard.org/Alumni/UpdateYourInformation/
https://www.facebook.com/MortarBoard/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MortarBoard
https://www.instagram.com/mortar_board/



